
 
Room at the Inn Confidentiality and Safe Sanctuaries  
 
It is the policy at Room at the Inn to protect the dignity and privacy of the women we serve.  
To assure that, we ask that you acknowledge your intent to keep all information regarding 
guests as confidential. 
 

What I hear or observe about clients, staff or other volunteers while volunteering at the 
shelter will remain confidential.  I agree to protect the privacy of client information to 
which I am given access.  I agree to keep this information in the strictest confidence, and 
the failure to do so may result in my being denied the opportunity to volunteer.   

 
It is the policy of the First United Methodist church to provide safety for all vulnerable people 
in our church or on our property.  To that end, we ask all volunteers who work with vulnerable 
populations to let us know of their past criminal history as it involves person to person crime.  
Please let the shelter manager or executive director know if this has been a problem for you, 
and we may ask you to submit to a complete background check before volunteering. 
 
I agree to follow the confidentiality guidelines and I have never been accused or convicted of 
any sexual abuse or other person to person crimes.   
  


